Hamstel Junior School <

Headteacher: Mrs C. Farrell

12t November 2024
Year 6 Boot Camp

Dear Parent/Carer,

Next week, our year 6 children will be participating in a boot camp run by a specialist instructor.
The boot camp is designed to build determination and develop the ability to work as part of a
team.

On the day of the boot camp, your child will need to bring in a set of old clothes that may get very
muddy due to the nature of the activity. This change of clothes should include a pair of trainers
(not a pair they wear to school) and be suitable for sporting activity. Tracksuits, jogging bottoms,
shorts and a t-shirt are recommended; please note, clothes made of denim are not suitable for this
activity.

Boot Camp Dates

Date Classes

Monday 18" November 6A and 6D

. 6Du, 6E and 6S
Friday 22" November

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

The Year 6 Team
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